
   

      

       

  

   

To: van Hoogstraten, David Jan bp.com] 
Cc: Rachel.Stutz@bp.com bp.com]; Nolan, James bp.com]: Ellis, Joc 2» com Streett, 
Vor as” Miner, Robe bp.com]; Moran, Ralph J bp.com], ; 
Suzann bp.com] 
From: Stout, Robert[//O=MSXBP/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN 
Sent: Wed 27/09/2017 3:14:10 PM (UTC 
Subject: RE: Progressive Federalism 
  

Redacted - First Amendment 

      
Bob Stout 

Robert L. Stout, Jr. 

Vice President & Head of Regulatory Affairs 

BP America Communications & External Affairs 

—— 2 ss 

Office: 

Mobile: 

    

From: van Hoogstraten, David Jan 

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 10:32 AM 

To: Stout, Robert 

Subject: Progressive Federalism 

GUARDIANS OF THE ENVIRONMENT: New York Attorney General Eric Schneiderman asserted the U.S. was 

entering a new era of "progressive federalism" on Tuesday with a coalition of attorneys general responsible for guarding 
against environmental rollbacks, POLITICO New York Marie J. French reports . "With the new administration clearly in 

the pockets of the fossil fuel industry, the chemical industry and others, and putting people in power who deny the most 

basic science, it's very important to recognize the brilliance of our federal system that there is this second tier of protection 
at the state level," he said. 

David J. van Hoogstraten 

Senior Director, Regulatory Affairs (Environmental) 

BP America Inc. 
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Direct: 
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